
Subsequent questions on the Mount Hope Cemetery Site Improvements- Glen Avenue and Third Avenue 
Project  5/14/13. 
 
Bergmann is considering submitting on the Mount Hope Cemetery project.  I have a couple questions 
that I hope you can help us with: 

 In the RFP it states that “Levels of M/WBE goal achievement will be evaluated as part of the 
consultant selection process”.  Can you clarify how much this is worth in the scoring? 
Answer:  For this project, it will be counted as 10% 

 In the pre-proposal meeting summary, under ‘Subsequent Questions’ the question was asked: 
 Would the City entertain the possibility of negotiating a fee for the CD/CO phases, once the 
conceptual design / design development is complete? The answer was yes, referring to the 
construction budget.  Does this mean that we only need to submit a fee for scope of work items 
1,2,and 4 with the fee for item 3  to be negotiated?   

 
Answer: Please submit a fee for the scope of work included in the draft professional services 
agreement, with the assumption that the scope of final design will be for a construction budget 
of $400,000. The draft agreement includes preliminary and final design, bid & award phases and 
construction phase design services. Construction supervision and administration are separate.  

 
NOTE: PLEASE SUBMIT ANY FURTHER QUESTIONS BEFORE 5:00PM ON FRIDAY MAY 17,2013 


